
  

 

 

Under the agreement for 2015  

Mary Valley State College will receive                  $49,550
*
 

 
*Estimated on 2014 data. Actual funding will be determined after 2015 enrolment data is finalised. 

 

This funding will be used to 

 Increase the percentage of students at or above the NAPLAN National Minimum Standard in Reading. 
 Increase the percentage of students achieving a 'C' standard or above in English. 
 Increase the number of students with individual curriculum plans achieving a 'C' standard or better 

against the relevant year-level achievement standard.  

Our strategy will be to 

 Build teachers' ability to interpret data, identify and implement effective teaching practices and 
differentiate effectively. 

 Better prepare and support teacher aides to consolidate student learning in numeracy and literacy.  
 Embed the culture, climate, processes and protocols of classroom observation and feedback to support 

professional development and encourage reflective practice/action learning. 

Our school will improve student outcomes by 

 Employing additional teacher including co-teaching in classrooms. 
 Upskilling teachers in the use of OneSchool so that all teachers are using (the developmental maps 

markbook, individual curriculum plans, differentiation placemat, dashboard functionality).  
 Developing, resourcing and implementing a professional development and coaching program to support 

teachers in data gathering, collation, analysis and use. 
 Developing and implementing a whole school Tier One and Tier Two approach to teaching reading and 

writing.  
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